

meira blaustein co/founder executive director

laurent rejto co/founder director of development

board of directors brigid walsh david baldwin claude dal farra ilene marder jennifer hicks joan quigley lauri andretta meira blaustein

> advisory board aidan quinn annie nocenti bill horberg bill plympton christine vachon david strathaim eamonn bowles ethan hawke fisher stevens gill holland griffin dunne joe berlinger john sloss jonathan gray judy arthur leon gast liev schreiber lori singer melissa leo michael lang peter saraf robin bronk ron mann ron nyswaner sabine hoffman stephen nemeth ted hope

vincent d'onofrio

Ulster County Office of Economic Development Attn: Suzanne Holt 244 Fair Street, 6th Floor Kingston, NY 12401

Dear Suzanne,

This letter is to acknowledge and thank you and Ulster County Office of Economic Development for your continued support and your generous contributions to the Woodstock Film Festival.

As a not-for-profit, 501c3 organization, contributions such as yours make it possible for us to continue our mission to present an annual program and year-round schedule of film, music, and art-related activities that promote artists, culture, inspired learning, and diversity.

Thank you so much for once again being a sponsor for the 19th Annual Woodstock Film Festival. We are deeply grateful for your support and we hope that your association with the Woodstock film Festival is enjoyable and rewarding.

Immediately after we say goodbye to our last filmmaker from this year's festival, we plan to embark on the Woodstock Film Festival's 20th Anniversary and a year-long celebration, culminating with next year's Awards Gala. We hope, with help from friends and supporters such as yourself, to make this coming year our best one ever by bringing special events, screenings, and panels throughout the year as we head towards our milestone Anniversary.

With our best wishes and many thanks.

Meira Blaustein

Co-Founder / Executive Director

Woodstock Film Festival